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institution for the purpose of special study or research, or in travel for the
purpose of observing the methods of administration and development pur-
sued in other dependencies, either British or foreign. There is no doubt that
it will be warmly welcomed by the Colonial Service as a whole.

Fellowships for Missionaries of American Mission Boards Working in
British Colonies in Africa.

The Agricultural Missions Foundation has announced a limited number of
fellowships available for missionaries, both men and women, of American
mission boards working in British Colonies in Africa. These fellowships are
for study at approved institutions and for travel in the southern U.S.A., to
provide special rural training for missionaries on furlough. For the most part,
the fellowships will be confined to study in colleges of agriculture and colleges
of home economics.

Correction.

The Editor regrets that a misprint occurred in Lord Lugard's article on
' Slavery in all its Forms ' which appeared in the last number.

On page 13, line 3 2, the words ' slave-trading ' should read' slave-dealing '.
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